From: Sam

Sent: 06 October 2019 17:46
To: Planning

Subject: 85 st Augustine’s Rd

Dear Sir

I'm writing to voice my concern over the removal of the plane tree in the garden of 85 St Augustine’s
Rd.

We live at[llnd have recently lost a large tree at the rear of our home which has totally changed
the rear aspect from our balcony and the rooms at the rear of our flat. Our concern is the removal of
this particular tree will further spoil the previous fantastic feeling of being in the countryside. It’s
such an unusually generous space, such a gift in London and was one of the reasons we bought our
home. It seems a shame to totally a lose a tree if there is any way of controlling its size without
cutting it down.

Of course, if it is in some way compromising the safety of someone else’s home that is a different
choice.

I look forward to hearing your response

Kind regards

Ms Sam French & Dr R Fishwick

Sent from my iPad



